THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1794
To: e-gle.net   
Dated: 19 September 2001
  
Dear Alan Gibb,
Thanks you very much for your advice re: the unpleasant comments I have received, and I suppose I should be grateful that I’ve had more favourable comments than unfavourable ones!!
I’m pleased to say that people I know have been looking forward to seeing the ‘POETRY’ text on the site, so they can download it! So my answer is, yes, could that also be made available for download please! 
Regards, 
Dr UMAR ELAHI AZAM     B.A. (Hons, Ph.D, Dip.FJ 

Dear Azam,
Thank you for the disk which I received today. The poetry section is now on your site.
I’m sorry to hear that you’ve received some negative emails from one or to people. It is disappointing when you receive comments that are both untrue and hurtful but, unfortunately, that’s one of the pitfalls f having a public forum such as your website. The only way to look at this is to consider the amount of praise and positive feedback you’ve had about your website and to concentrate on the majority view rather than the extreme minority.
Best wishes
Alan Gibb
PS Do you want the poetry to be downloadable like the other documents?


